Dear members, 

The Executive have been concerned about the potential loss of TT 365 and have been discussing this with other interested parties, including the Bath League, and at our meetings. TTE have now sent a briefing document out to all members covering all the main concerns. At this stage we have not fully concluded on our position. However, we will ensure that we participate in a league management system which is at least as good as that used now. If there is any question of additional fees being required we will hold an EGM to consult members. 

Any further information will be forwarded when received. 

Regards, 

Andy Elliott 

